Good evening, Tigers this is Mr. W, principal of Kiser Middle School, with some important updates for the upcoming week.

Congratulations to our Battle of the Books team! Kiser took home 1st place at GCS Battle of the Books competition and will move on to the regionals as the GCS representative. Great job to our students and coaches!

Wednesday, March 13th our 7th and 8th Grade Band students will travel to Cedar Ridge High School for their music performance adjudication. We want to wish our Tiger musicians good luck as their represent Kiser and perform! Also, we want to recognize Sam Adachi who was selected to represent the NC All State Honors Band as 1st chair alto saxophone!

K-TV is working on a project with a goal to collect 2,000 cereal boxes to help the Greensboro Urban Ministry. Students should send in their contribution to homeroom before March 21st.

GCS students and staff are encouraged to read and record their minutes read in the Beanstack app in Clever. GCS has a goal to have all students and staff record over 1,000,000 minutes read for the month of March and schools with the highest amount read will receive awards!!

Also, 8th Grade parents, please consider making a snack donation for the Outer Banks Field Trip. Teachers are collecting cases of water and individually wrapped snack packages. Snack packages include poptarts, granola bars, rice krispy treats, goldfish, chips, pretzels, and fruit snacks. Please do not send chocolate, peanut items, or gum.

8th Grade parents, the deadline to purchase an 8th Grade Yearbook Shoutout for your student is Thursday, March 21st. Visit <u>www.yearbookforever.com</u> to make your purchase.

Students currently taking NC Math 1 in 7th or 8th grade will take their Interim Benchmark #3 on Tuesday, March 12th during their math core class. Please encourage your students to do their best, as this is the final benchmark before taking the EOC at the end of the year.

ASL Club will begin meeting on Monday, March 11th in the media center.

Friday, March 22nd is the final day of the 3rd grading period. Please encourage your student to make sure all assignments and work has been completed and submitted to their classroom teacher. 3rd Quarter Report Cards will be sent home on Tuesday, April 9th.

Congratulations to our Tigers of the Week listed below:

Feb. 26-Mar. 1 Tigers of the Week

- · Da'lani Little
- Justin Stevenson
- Shamus Vaslow
- Jordan Pequese
- Anoshah Yousofzai
- Jane Wang
- Lydia Newton
- Stephanie Sanchez-Herrera
- Amirah Legrand
- Jaiden Bass-Keese

- **Jayden Dow**
- Kamryn Jones
- Shayna Cozart
- Elise Hartzog
- Leslie Rudd
- **Andrew Cao**
- Raghad Said
- Londyn Rankin
- **Antonio** Rogers
- Mitanya
 - WeldeghebrielGide

- **Amirah Legrand**
- Danna Ramirez Sanchez
- Adolphe Jumapili
- Adam Rucker
- Jackson Means
- Zamory Reid
- Josephine Starrett
- **Charlotte Szafran**
- Morgan lamb
- Benjamin Levine
- Aisha Ibrahim
- Corinne Hale
- Samantha Cope
- Marcel Henry

Meet in Cafeteria at 2:50 today

Save the Dates and Events:

Monday, March 11th Golf Tryouts at Crooked Tree Golf Course

Quick Links

- GCS Student & Family Handbook Link: https://www.gcsnc.com/Page/56547
- Kiser PTA Website: Kiser PTA
- Athletic Forms Link Sports Forms / Forms- Physical, Concussion, Fees and more (gcsnc.com)
- Bus Transportation Request Link Transportation / Requesting Transportation (gcsnc.com)
- Volunteer Registration Link: GCS Volunteer Registration Login (gcsvolunteers.com)
- Free/Reduced Lunch Form LunchApplication.com
- K12 Payment Center Link: Online School Payments for K-12 | K12 PaymentCenter

Teddy Wohlgemuth Principal Kiser Middle School 716 Benjamin Parkway Greensboro, NC 27408

P: 336-370-8240 F:336-370-8248